
WEXP, Brandon, VT 
License Assignment Application 

August 2021 
 

Agreements and Description of Transaction 
 

Pursuant to the terms of (1) a Settlement Agreement dated March 11, 2021, (2) a Stipulation to 
Judgment for Plaintiff entered on July 8, 2021 by the Superior Court of the State of Vermont, 
Washington Unit, and (3) a letter agreement dated August 24, 2021, the license of radio station 
WEXP(FM), Brandon, Vermont, is to be assigned from Music Guild International – Rutland, Inc., 
its current holder, to Woodchuck Radio, LLC.  The instant application seeks Commission 
consent to this assignment.  Copies of the three above-mentioned agreements are attached 
separately to the application. 
 

 

 


